
PRESS RELEASE 

 

FROM:  WATSEKA HIGH SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 Watseka High School Athletic Booster Club will host its annual pork burger 

scrimmage night on Friday, August 23rd 
● 6:00 p.m. – Varsity and JV Volleyball Introductions & Scrimmage (High School Gym) 

● 6:00 p.m. -  Soccer Introductions & 20 minute Scrimmage (Blake Field) 

● 6:00 p.m. - Tennis 20 minute Scrimmage (High School Tennis Courts) 

● 6:25 p.m. – Golf, Tennis, & Cheerleaders introduced (Blake Field) 

● 6:30 p.m. – JV Football Introductions & 20 minute Scrimmage (Blake Field) 

● 6:50 p.m. – JV & Varsity Football Introductions & Scrimmage (Blake Field) 

 

Introductions of Soccer, Volleyball, and Football teams will take place five minutes prior 

to their scrimmage.  Tennis, Golf, and Cheerleaders will be introduced at 6:00 p.m. on the 

football field.  

 

The Athletic Booster Club will be selling pork burger sandwiches starting at 6:00pm until 

they run out.  Representatives from the Booster Club will also be selling football season 

tickets at a price of $16 each.  The Warriors will be playing 5 home games this year, so if 

you purchase season tickets you will save $4 off the regular price.  Warrior car decals will 

be available for purchase also. 

  

The Athletic Booster Club will also be conducting a membership drive and will have a 

table providing information for the 2019-20 Warrior Calendar which enable fans to win up 

to $5000 throughout the year.  Proceeds from the calendar will help the Booster Club 

provide needed funds and support for all athletic teams at WCHS. 

 

Scrimmage schedule can also be found at the Warrior Athletic website at 

http://il.8to18.com/WatsekaHS 

 

For more information about the 2019 Fall Scrimmage contact Barry Bauer, Warrior 

Athletic Director, at (815) 432-2486 or at barry.bauer@watsekaschools.org. 
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